ASHILL VC PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Oaks, Ashill, Thetford, Norfolk, IP25 7AP Tel/Fax – 01760 440403



Email: office@ashill.norfolk.sch.uk
Website: www.ashillschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Mr Steve Creasey

Dear Parent/Carer

RE - AFTER SCHOOL NETBALL CLUB - YRS 3-6

As this second half term often has good weather, the after school netball club will begin again on Monday 4th March 2024 and run from 3.15pm to 4.15pm. Miss Elvin will be supervising this club.

Parents are responsible for getting their child home after the club and to ensure the safety of pupils, we ask that once children have enrolled, parents inform us, either by telephone or by sending a note, if their child will not be attending that week. The aim of this is to prevent children from leaving school when their parents are expecting them to be at the club or staying to the club when parents expect them home. I would be grateful if you could also indicate whether your child is to be allowed to walk home unaccompanied or is to be held at school until collected.

If collecting your child, please congregate on the car park until the club is ready to re-unite you with your child.

The club is held outdoors and is reliant on the weather. We will always aim to text you on the afternoon if the club has to be cancelled. There will always be places available at our after school club provision, if required.

If your child wishes to attend this club, please complete and return the slip below.

Yours sincerely

5)

Mr S Creasey Headteacher









